

# SySTEM Initiative

Meeting agenda for 03/17/2022

Meeting information: General body meeting (GBM) #3

Attendees: C. Singam, J.R. Richardson, S. Gordon, A. D'Souza, D. Gadisa, T. Householder, A. Sharma

Recording: <https://incose-org.zoom.us/rec/share/IBYS5aaMnKg0-dKjSGU3Tk39PhFYy9CdogqhC3N-vynR5y0Gob1HsjcgZ7s3BUd0.bS2q8kPkhgWwj68J> (you may need to fill out a form to access the recording. Access passcode: z=4MKchm )

Minutes prepared by: C. Singam, SySTEM Program Director/initiative lead

Contact [caitlyn.singam@incose.net](mailto:caitlyn.singam@incose.net) or [csingam@terpmail.umd.edu](mailto:csingam@terpmail.umd.edu) for any questions, comments, or concerns.

## Action items for all:

- Add ideas to the notes capture available at <https://bit.ly/3GVuCv4>
- If you'd prefer for GBM#4 to be held on Thursday 4/7 instead of on Thursday 3/31, please make sure to indicate your preference by reacting to the message (from 3/17) posted on Discord in #general.

## Discussion items:

- Logistical items & status updates
  - Folks are posting resources on Discord – please feel free to review/discuss/add your own
  - Discord permits file uploads; you can also post URLs, etc. (whichever works best)
- Introducing today's working session
  - Today's discussion theme: How can we tailor the integration of specific technical ST/SE competencies into curricula?
- Discussion groups
  - Notes page: [bit.ly/3GVuCv4](https://bit.ly/3GVuCv4)
  - Key discussion points:
    - *Primary ed*: restructuring projects to teach SE workflow in a nonspecific manner to better suit younger students
    - *Secondary ed*: using different terminology to refer to systems concepts in order to promote integration into humanities classrooms
- Closeout
  - Next meeting: 3/31?
    - May push to 4/7 because a number of community members mentioned that they have schedule conflicts the week of 3/31 (spring break, conferences, etc.)